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May 2, 2025 
 
 
Ryan Duve 
City of Greeley 
1001 11th Ave 
Greeley, CO 80631 
 
 
Re: Letter of Monitoring Compliance, Annual Groundwater Level Data for 2024-2025; 
 25th Avenue Site, Permit No. M-2002-020 
 
Dear Mr. Duve: 
 
On April 30, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
quarterly groundwater level measurements as part of the 2025 annual report, map and fee submission. 
The Division noted in the groundwater level data submission that 2nd quarter data was not collected. 
However, a comparison of the 1st and 3rd quarter data shows consistency between the quarters and with 
historical measurements. The Division has no further comments on the submitted data.  
 
Please note that quarterly monitoring well level data is to be submitted with the annual report each year 
in accordance with commitments made in AM-1.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert; DRMS 
  
ec: Bill Schenderlein, Blue Earth Solutions, LLC, bill@blueearthsolutions.net 
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